Are you interested in living at home,
rather than a nursing home?

If so, the Georgia Department of
Community Health may be able to help.

Money Follows
the Person (MFP)

“MFP is the best
thing the state

has ever done.”
Cathy, MFP participant

“I'm] happy to be
independent, and the
MFP program is the
M. bestprogram
in Georgia.”
Brenda, former MFP
participant

Call the Department of Human Services (DHS),
Aging and Disability Resource Connection at
866-55-AGING (866-552-4464), the Office
of the Long-Term Care Ombudsman at
888-454-5826 or DCH at 404-651-9961.
You can also log on to dch.georgia.gov/mfp
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